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The December Meeting

	

 The December social and dessert 
meeting was great.
	

 There were plenty of goodies to share 
and a lot of friendly banter going on.
	

 Many folks enjoyed the white elephant 
gift exchange and a few folks took home 
some pretty neat ‘stuff’.
	

 Several folks exchanged some useful 
information, and, of course, there was 
plenty of BS to go around! :-)
	

 Larry Markey shared information on 
the upcoming powered glider contests, 
which will be scheduled for Monday 
evenings.  He also noted what might be a 
good spot to set up a quad racing course.
	

 Be sure to include this social meeting 
on your calendar for next year!  It is 
always a good time.

Flying After the Nov. 6 Swap Meet

 Several Midwest members and some 
guests headed to the flying field after the 
Swap Meet.  It was a beautiful flying day.

 Guest Al Straub’s planes including a 
scratch-built Jr. Falcon.
 Dave Stacer flying, guys BS-ing.

The Monitor online at: http://www.midwestrcsociety.org

Helicopter Frequencies
21,27,29,39, 41

Sailplane Frequencies
11, 12



To change your email address contact Ken Myers at 
kmyersefo@mac.com

The 2017 membership application is available at the 
club Web site, 

http://www.midwestrcsociety.org, 
for downloading with the link on the homepage.

IMPORTANT: Channels 36 & 56 May NOT be used 
at the 7 Mile Rd. Field

Upcoming Events:

January 4, Wednesday, MRCS meeting, video 7, 
meeting 7:30, Guest Speaker: Lynn Morgan

Tuesdays, 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. Indoor Flying at Ultimate in 
Pontiac for 26 sessions

Wednesdays, 1 p.m. to 3 p.m. Indoor Flying in Brighton

See the Area Event page on the club Web site for the 
special indoor flying dates at both venues.
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The Next Meeting:
Date: Wednesday, January 4, 2017

 Time: 7 p.m. Video, 7:30 p.m. Guest Speaker: Lynn Morgan
Place: EAA Building, Mettetal Airport

 Sunday, November 6, was a beautiful day at the 
flying field.  Right after the Swap Shop, several 
members and guests arrived for a wonderful 
afternoon of flying.

2017 Dues are due now
There is a late fee if paid after the March 

Meeting
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